Planning for the Newtown Area

Formation of the Newtown Historical

District Association

 Mayor Bob Weinstein and Bob Berto, Southeast
Stevedoring — available to answer Q’s — Mon Feb. 6th

 Results of the Borough’s Survey of Newtown
property owners

* Objectives for Newtown Planning Review
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Experts will be available to respond to questions from
the community on issues relating to
development and preservation of

the historic Newtown area northwest of the tunnel.

This open meeting is presented by property owners of the Newtown
neighborhood area. For information call 225-0720.

Everyone in Ketchikan is welcome...
this is YOUR community!




REGISTER TO VOTE BY MARCH 1°'!



